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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Whole School Theatre Visit to Beauty and the Beast 
Theatr Clwyd Tuesday 14th December at 1.30pm 

 
We are all looking forward to our visit to see Beauty and the Beast on Tuesday 14th December. 
 
The children will be having an early lunch and we will be leaving for the theatre at 12.30pm. The 
children will be returning back to school for approximately 5.30pm. 
 
Please confirm permission for the trip on Parentpay. We depend on your contributions to organise 
such activities and we trust you will give us your fullest support to allow this activity to 
continue.  Failure to contribute will not prevent any child from participating in this activity, but we do 
need your support. 
 
Please can we ask when coming to collect your child that you do not park in the school grounds, 
near or opposite the school entrance as the coaches will need to park to drop off your child/ren 
safely. For safety children will be dismissed from their classrooms. Children need to wear school 
uniform and ensure they have a coat with them. Your child may also bring a snack and a small 
bag of sweets and a labelled water bottle. They will need to carry this themselves in a disposable 
bag. Please do not send fizzy drinks. 
 
We have been allocated our own arrival time at the theatre and will use the toilets at a time 
specific to our school. There will be two other school groups at the theatre with us, but there will 
be spaces left between seating areas. Adults accompanying the children will all be expected to 
wear face coverings throughout the performance. 
 
This trip should form a lovely part of our Christmas celebrations this year. We will give you more 
information about our other Christmas events in the coming days including information about 
Nativity and Carol events. 
 
If any guidance should change, I will keep you updated.  
 
Many thanks  
 

 
 
Mr Gilbert 
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